
From: Camille Leung
To: Danee Cacci
Cc: Amy Ow
Subject: RE: BKF Letter
Date: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 9:47:08 AM

Received, Thank you

-----Original Message-----
From: Danee Cacci <Danee@nexgenbuilders.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 9:40 AM
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>
Subject: BKF Letter

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Attached is the letter from BKF that you and Bob had discussed yesterday

Thank You
Danee'
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